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Good Morning Standley Staff and Students, please rise for the Pledge of Allegiance.  Put 

your right hand over your heart.  (Pause) Ready, begin:  I pledge allegiance to the flag of 

the United States of America, and to the Republic, for which it stands, one nation 

under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all.  Thank you, you may be 

seated. 
 

Student Announcements 

 

AVID Candy Valentine's Grams will be sold this week only during both lunches!! Bring 

$1 and don't forget to write a note to someone special! We will be sending them out on 

Valentine's Day with a sweet treat attached! 

 

Attention Drama Club: Be sure you have checked the club’s google classroom so you 

know the rehearsal schedule. We will be rehearsing in the auditorium at 3 p.m. Check the 

google classroom to see which act or scene is rehearsing on which day.  

 

Do you love your pet? Do you love your abuela? How about your best friend? Well, get 

ready to celebrate all things love next week with ASB’s Love Week! Everything gets 

kicked off with spirit days, of course. Monday is Mustache Monday, because nothing says 

love like a construction paper mustache taped to your face. Tuesday is Valentine’s Day, so 

wear pink or red and get ready for music and activities at lunch. Check out posters around 

school for the rest of the spirit days. Love Week, Seahawks, Love Week! 

 

Today’s after school tutoring will take place in room 312 instead of the Library due to the 

6th Grade awards.  It will be back in the Library again next Tuesday.  Don’t forget to sign 

up at lunch! 

 

Attention No Place for Hate Active members: we will meet in Room 514 during both 

lunches today to sign our pledge and continue with our work on communications. Look 

forward to seeing everyone! 

 

If you have a chance, please check out the life of Betty Reid Soskin.  She is the oldest 

National Parks Ranger in the United States. Betty started as a National Parks Ranger at the 

age of 84 and continued until she was well in her 90’s leading public programs and sharing 

her personal remembrances and observations at the park visitor center. She is now retired 

and living at the age of 101.  She has seen much in her lifetime. In 1945 she and her 

husband, Mel Reid, founded one of the first black-owned music stores -- Reid’s Records 

closed in the fall of 2019.  

 

Have a Thoughtful Thursday! 


